
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 8/23/2011 2:39:16 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov);

Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Bcc:
Subject: Noncore Gas Customer Letter - FYI 

Michelle, Julie,

As we discussed at the table top exercise on August 12, we're trying to proactively 
communicate to noncore customers the potential upcoming curtailments so they can be 
ready when called. To that end, we are sending the attached letter to noncore customers to 
help remind them of their commitment to curtail and allow them to prepare. We also use the 
letter as a vehicle to confirm and update the emergency contact at their facility.

We're sharing this letter with you as a heads-up just in case you get questions from customers 
or others in the media who hear about the letter.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks.

Shilpa

Shilpa Ramaiya

PG&E

415-973-3186

srrd@pge.com

«...»

SB GT&S 0047158
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